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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 12:18 PM
To: 'what2keep'
Subject: RE: FPL Rate Hike Request docket number 160021-E1

Good afternoon,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer 
Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: what2keep [mailto:what2keep@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 11:41 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Rate Hike Request docket number 160021-E1 
 
I am: 
 
Stacey Williams 
18162 SW 22nd Street 
Miramar, FL 33029 
 
It is quite concerning that FPL has a monopoly in Florida and the citizens have no defense. Why isn't the Commissioner asking the tough questions of FPL?.  My 
husband and I are both retired.  Our income is fixed and get no increases.  Why should they get an increase without using it to improve anything related to 
lowering the cost.  We participate in the "On Call" program. They will simply take those discounts away.  It is not fair.  South Florida has not had a hurricane since 
Wilma.  They need to show the rate hike is not just for profit. 
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